
 

THE BREWERY TAP REUNION | 27TH DECEMBER
19:30 onwards
The big reunion of the year, and the social event of the 
OPA calendar! Do come along! 
The event has been created on ‘The Petriburgian’ Facebook 
page. If you have a few minutes spare, please try to spread 
the word by sharing, or inviting any of your friends who 
may be interested.
We are trying some Open Mic sessions during the evening, 
with help from former students! If you would be interested 
in performing, please contact Chris Dunn (dunn.c@kings.
peterborough.sch.uk).

THE KING’S (THE CATHEDRAL) SCHOOL, 
PETERBOROUGH VOTED TOP STATE 
SECONDARY SCHOOL IN EAST ANGLIA 
A marvellous achievement recently published in The Sunday 
Times. Congratulations to everyone at the School!

SCHOOL DEVELOPMENT OFFICER
Message from Trevor Elliott: Annabel deCapell Brooke is the 
school’s new Development Officer. As part of her job, she 
is looking to reconnect with all Old Petriburgians interested 
in supporting the School now and in the future. If you are 
interested, please contact her on deCapellBrooke.a@kings.
peterborough.sch.uk or 07585 112 845.
Your time at King’s will hopefully stay with you for life – in a 
good way! You will always be part of The King’s School Family, 
and are warmly welcomed back to visit. KSP is the amazing 
place it is today, partly due to the ongoing support of former 
students, and I want to ensure that this continues for the 
benefit of future generations. Your role in this is vital – we need 
everyone who has walked the corridors of King’s to play their 
part. There are many ways you can do this, from sharing your 
skills and experience with today’s students through to helping 
reconnect former students who have lost touch. Please like our 
Facebook page, connect with LinkedIn and follow the School on 
Twitter (@KSP_News). Thank you very much indeed. Annabel

THE PETRIBURGIAN 2018
Reminder that the magazine is still available from Ali 
Abell at the School. See the ‘Old Petriburgians’ section of 
the School website for details. Sample pages now also 
available there, to give you an idea of what you are buying.

INAUGURAL OPA HOCKEY FESTIVAL | 6TH JULY
We are holding a 7-a-side mixed festival of hockey on 
Saturday 6th July 2019 at City of Peterborough Hockey Club. 
There will be refreshments available during the day, along 
with a BBQ Social in the evening. Family are warmly invited.
We welcome all former King’s students of all ages and 
abilities to play – plus anyone who would like to support 
from the sidelines. We are even hoping to get a staff team 
together! So, what are you waiting for? Get the date in your 
diary and start ringing round to make up your team! 
Anyone who can’t raise a team will be found a place on a 
team – so, don’t worry! Contact one of the organisers below 
with your team information, or with your preferred position, 
along with your contact details. 
Mrs Amps (amps.a@kings.peterborough.sch.uk) 
and Heather & Sam Biccarino (biccarino.h@kings.
peterborough.sch.uk). More information to follow. 
Check out OPA Events and Information on Facebook.
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